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Enrollment: 
       ​March 2019   ​            ​March 2020 

3rd Grade 102  3rd Grade 78 

4th Grade 86  4th Grade 107 

5th Grade 93  5th Grade 81 

Total 281  Total 266 

 
Book Fair  
The Spring Book Fair will be set up during a Family STEAM night on April 6, 2020. 
Families will be encouraged to participate in STEAM activities with their child, 
browse the book fair for books to purchase and enjoy a bag of popcorn. 
 
Miles of Smiles​ ​ came on March 11th and 12th to provide free dental care by a 
licensed dentist and assistants to students who might not otherwise have access 
to dental health services. 
 
PBIS​ (​Positive Behavioral Intervention and Supports) We have been meeting as a 
team to analyze the zone areas where discipline issues occur.  There have been 
brainstorming sessions focussing on solutions with a monthly focus.   Previously 
the focus and solutions were on the hallway areas.  This month’s focus is on the 
cafeteria area. 
 
Report Cards​ ​The 3rd quarter ended on March 6th and the 3rd quarter report 
cards went home on Friday 3/13/20.  
 
 
Parent Teacher Conferences​ ​The Spring P/T conferences will be held the 
afternoon of March 18 focussing mainly on academic concerns that need 
addressed. 
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IAR/PARCC:​ Infrastructure testing was held as a trial run on March 9th with Mr. 
Donahue present. There were no major issues.  Everything went very well and we 
are prepared for testing to start on March 24th through April 8th with make up 
testing included. 
 

● IAR Assembly: Motivational  

● IAR Celebration: Root Beer Floats  

 
Community Visitors  
3rd Grade  
 - ​Rebecca Livingston from the ​Christian County 4-H   
 

-Heidi Webber Hall from ​Shelby Electric​ was our visitor to talk about 
electricity safety.  

 
3rd, 4th, and 5th Grade 

 - Debbie LeVault from ​Christian County Solid Waste​ came to talk to us 
about the importance of conservation. 
 

5th Grade 
- Health Jam from the ​Christian County Extension Center​ wrapped up this 

month including a CAREER DAY with community employees sharing 
information with the students about Laboratory work, Diagnostic Imaging, 
Music Therapy, Fitness, Wellness and Nursing!!! 
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In The Trenches Grant: Mrs. Sloan’s 4th grade students learning equivalent 
fractions with manipulatives purchased with the grant money. 
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STEAM with Mrs. King’s 3rd grade class- brainstorming, problem solving and 
independent thinking as students designed, built, tested and explained the 
Leprechaun traps they built. 

 

 


